
To:
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street SW
Washington, DC 20554

From:
Saied Banafshe
Eden Telecommunications, Inc.
20660 Shoal Place
Sterling, VA 20165

Date: October 24, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to surrender Eden Telecommunications, Inc. 214 International Licence 
ITC-214-20110211-00045.

As of the above date, Eden Telecommunications, Inc., has no customers using any of 
services initially provided by the Company, all terminated in March 2012.

If there any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Regards,

Saied Banafshe
571-213-9300
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